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Subject Gagosian to speak on global warming

To: All Faculty and Staff

Colleagues,

I am pleased to announce the next installment in the Provost's 
Lecture Series.

On Friday, April 16th Robert B. Gagosian will present "Can Global 
Warming Trigger a Big Chill?"  Gagosian is President and Director of 
the Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution and an accomplished marine 
organic geochemist.

The lecture, co-sponsored by the Marine Sciences Research Center, 
will begin at 2:30 p.m. in Lecture Hall 2 of the Wang Center. 

Please pass along this information to any students you feel would be 
interested in attending.

Thank you,
Robert McGrath
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs


